A.U.C.E. Local # 1, 2162 Western Parkway, c/o The Mail Room, U.B.C. Campus Mail.

November 15, 1974.

Mr. J. F. McLean, Director, Personnel and Ancillary Services, U.B.C. Campus Mail.

Dear Mr. McLean,

Thank you for your letter of November 13th which I have passed on to Ian MacKenzie, Chairperson of the Grievance Committee. Mr. MacKenzie will shortly send you an up-to-date list of the members of the Grievance Committee.

I am pleased to inform you of the election of Ms. Jacquelaine Ainsworth to the position of Union Organizer. In addition, the following are the names of persons elected to serve on the various standing committees:

Job	Eval	uation	Committee	
	Accessed the Control of the	All the base of the state of the last		10

Lorraine Languille Carolle Singer Sandra Lundy Phyllis Aylsworth (alternate) Doris Maki (alternate)

## Working Conditions Committee

Sherri Campbell Peggy Smith Sharon Neuman Vicky Meynert (alternate)

## Pension Committee

Judy Wright Alice Johnson Joyce Diggins

## Job Training Committee

Pat Gibson Joy Korman Yvonne Mitchell

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that, on all matters of interpretation of the contract, the University should direct its enquiries to Mr. Ian MacKenzie, Chairperson of the Grievance Committee.

Yours truly,

Emerald Murphy President